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Nursery 

Newsletter 

 12th July 2019 

This week we have been… 
 

 Singing, dancing and acting out ‘The Bear Hunt’ in our second Boogie Beat 
session. 
  

 Our new sounds this week have been ‘f’ and ‘e’. (Next week ‘l’ and ‘h’.) 
  

Important Dates and Messages. 
 

 We will be having a Teddy Bears’ Picnic on Thursday 18th July. Children need to 
bring in one teddy. 

 
 Our party day will be on Friday 19th July – children can wear party clothes and sensible 

shoes (as we may be outside). We understand that other classes are asking children to bring 
in a toy/game of their choice. Please do not send a toy/game into Nursery as pieces may get 
lost/broken! 

 
 On Party Day, all day children will have lunch as usual and some party food later in 

the day. We would appreciate donations of party food, if possible please.  
         AM Nursery – crisps, PM Nursery - biscuits, All Day – cakes. Food will be shared.  
 

 Next week we will be adding our last photos and comments of the year. As you are 
aware, these photos and comments build up to form your child’s report in the form of their 
Learning Journey.  
 

 This is our very last newsletter of the year. Thank you for all your support this year, it 
has been a pleasure to teach your children. 

 
 PE kits and wellies are being sent home today.  

 
 

 
 

 
 

Happy 4th Birthday to: Qasim, Joshua, Chester, Lawson, Sienna, Cody, 
Isabelle, Danny, Leah, Dexter and Chloe. 

                      


